
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. In our ongoing commitment to your well-being, 

we would like to invite you to participate in a prostate health screening as part of your regular 

health maintenance. 

Prostate health is crucial for men, especially those over the age of [insert age]. Regular 

screenings can help in early detection and management of potential health issues. 

Details of the Screening: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

Please respond to this invitation at your earliest convenience to confirm your appointment. If you 

have any questions or need to reschedule, don't hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


